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 Jo-Anne Chang OBJ2016/4791/P 27/10/2016  19:27:42 I am very concerned about the proposed alterations to the front boundary as this would impede light 

access to 30 Christchurch Hill.  

 

I am also very concerned about the proposal to increase the height of their roof, as it may cause water 

leakage to 30 Christchurch Hill.

Please notify me of the committee date. Thank you.

30 Christchurch 

Hill

Hampstead

London NW3 1JL

 stanley phillips 

BSc FRICS

OBJ2016/4791/P 27/10/2016  17:50:54 I am very concerned by the increase in height of the roof as this will have a negative impact on the 

adjoining premises and the street scene in general. The roof will become overbearing and out of 

character. Any increase in the roof height will also provide a precedent for other houses and I think this 

is dangerous and could lead to some very strange decisions being made. 

I am also concerned by the height of the fence proposed and that it again damages, in my opinion, the 

street screen and may cause loss of light to the properties eitehr side. This is particularly true to the rear 

of No 30 due to the sloping nature of the road. 

It is also posisble that the increase in size of the roof may cause issues of increased water falling onto 

No 30.

32-34 Gordon 
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